
RECEPTION
OPEN DAYS

We are currently offering Open Day tours 
for new prospective parents to join our 
Reception cohort for 2024.

We have the following dates available for 
parents to view the school community:
• Wednesday 11th October 2023 – 9am
• Tuesday 7th November 2023 – 1:30pm
• Thursday 23rd November 2023 – 9am
• Wednesday 10th January 2024 – 9am 

and 1:30pm
For further questions or information 
please email admin@downs.essex.sch.uk 

To secure your child’s place at The Downs 
please complete your application via 
Primary school places | Essex County 
Council.

Applications open on Monday 6th 
November 2023 and close on Monday 15th 
January 2024.
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